
 

January 14, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Abrams, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 224-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Abrams: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 312 by Legislative Post Audit Committee  

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 312 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the Legislative Division of Post Audit is required to conduct three 

school district efficiency audits at the discretion of the Legislative Post Audit Committee.  No 

school district is required to participate in an audit if the district has participated in a similar 

audit in the previous five years.  SB 312 would increase this limit from five years to ten years. In 

addition, the bill would extend the sunset date of this law’s provisions from June 30, 2017, to 

June 30, 2020. 

 

 According to the Legislative Division of Post Audit, enactment of SB 312 would have no 

fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Rick Riggs, Post Audit  


